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Dear Parents 

Welcome back to the new academic year and I really hope you all had an amazing summer break with your children. It is a shame that 

the beautiful weather decided to come out this week just as we have returned to school, hopefully it will last into the weekend. Thank 

you to the new Reception parents who had to unexpectantly dash out to buy the summer dresses! 

I have been super proud of the children this week - they have settled into their new classes really well and are picking up their new 

routines quickly. Thank you to the parents who attended out Meet and Greet opportunity yesterday, the children really do enjoy 

showing there new classrooms to you. 

Year 6 have started the year setting a brilliant example to the rest of the school. They seem to be enjoying the added responsibilities 

they have been trusted with, long may this last -I am positive it will. 

I asked the teachers to choose a pupil from their class who had made an amazing first impression for Achievement Assembly this 

morning, I would like to say another well done to those children for achieving this first Golden Boook certificate of the year. 

Please look out for the termly Curriculum Newsletters that you will receiving by email, they will also be on the website under the 

Curriculum tab. 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs Corinne Thomas  

Head Teacher 

CLASS MESSAGES: Any class messages or updates will now feature here on the newsletter each week. This is to support any important communications 

from the teachers being missed in additional emails. 

KEEP UP TO DATE  Scan the QR Code to follow us on FACEBOOK to see our This Week in Pictures video and regular updates!  

Welcome back to Kids Club!  

We hope you had a lovely summer break. As we enter the Autumn Term, please can we ask for your support with the following; 

-If someone other than the parent/carer are collecting your children, it is very important that the School Office are informed who will be 

collecting your child that evening. Alternatively, please ensure you have set a ‘Collection Password’ on your Kids Club Account which 

can be used to verify the person collecting the child. We cannot let children go home with anyone who does not have the Safe Word or 

without the parent/carers prior permission. Kids Club staff are prohibited from allowing children to be collected by anyone under the 

age of 18. This applies even if the School Office have been notified and if the individual knows the Collection Password.  

-Secondly, if your child is booked into Kids Club but you are now collecting them at the end of the school day, please let Office staff 

know before 3pm or find a Kids Club staff member as they are collecting pupils. This saves Kids Club staff searching for children who 

have already gone home! 

-If you know you will be delayed collecting you child (after 6pm), it is very important you inform Kids Club as soon as possible. Please do 

so by calling the Kids Club mobile on 07564 568005. Please be aware that a Late Collection Fee of £5, +£1 per minute will be 

applied. 

This term our craft/activities theme is ‘Minecraft’. We would be very grateful if you could donate any unwanted cardboard boxes which 

will be used to create Minecraft characters and scenes. We would like boxes approximately the size of a cereal 

box or smaller. Please drop these off at Kids Club or give them to Kids Club staff on the playground.  

Thank you very much for your continued support, 

Mrs Justice and Mrs Sheikh 

Year 5 Mrs Del Rio and Mrs James would like to thank everyone for the cards and gifts we received at the end of term.  

We hope you all had a lovely summer and have enjoyed your first week in Year 5!  

Pine Class This is a link for parents of Reception Children to explain what the Reception Base line Assessment is. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents 

GOLDEN BOOK 

Elm— Hettie Holly— Teddy D  Redwood— Poppy W 

Beech— Katie M  Chestnut - Amber L  Cherry -   Evelyn 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

27th September– European Day of Languages 

 

11-13th October– Year 6 Manor Adventure  

18th October– Individual Photos  

30th October– Half Term 

 

12th December– Reception Nativity 

15th December– PTA Pantomime– Cinderella 

22nd December– Break Up for Christmas  

 

 

 

 

Leave of Absence– Advice from Warwickshire County 

Council 

Parents do not have any entitlement to take their children on 

holiday during term time. Any application for leave must 

establish that there are exceptional circumstances and the 

Headteacher must be satisfied that the circumstances warrant 

the granting of leave. Headteachers will determine how many 

school days a child may be absent from school if the leave is 

granted. 

The school can only consider applications for leave of absence 

which are made by the resident parent (the parent with whom 

the child normally resides). 

Applications for leave of absence must be made in advance and 

failure to do so will result in the absence being recorded as 

“unauthorised”. This may result in legal action against the 

parent, by way of a fixed penalty notice. 

Applications for leave of absence which are made in advance 

and refused will result in the absence being recorded as 

“unauthorised”. This may result in legal action against the 

parent, by way of a fixed penalty notice, if the child is absent 

from school during that period. 

Important facts 

Pupils attend school for 190 days 

each year. Over a school career: 

1 day per week of absence = 

Two and a half years of missed 

education 

10 days per year of absence = Two terms of missed education 

15 minutes of lateness per day = One year of missed education 

Research by the Government shows that Key Stage 4 pupils 

with the lowest 5% of absence rates were more than four times 

more likely to achieve five good GCSEs, including English and 

Maths. 

Dear Parents, 

At Budbrooke school, we are celebrating “European Day of Languages” on 

Wednesday 27th September. This day was established to show the diversity 

languages within Europe and to inspire people to learn a foreign language.  

This year we will be learning about Germany, Norway, Portugal, Spain, 

France and Italy and we would like to encourage our children to come into 

school dressed in the colours from their class countries.  

 Pine (Paris class): Blue, red or white. 

 Elm (Berlin class): Black, yellow or red. 

 Beech (Rome class): Green, white or red. 

 Chestnut (Oslo class): Red, white or blue. 

 Holly (Madrid class): Red or yellow. 

 Redwood (Lisbon class): Green or red. 

 Cherry (Paris class): Blue, red or white. 

We look forward to celebrating language diversity soon! 

 

Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Mrs Del Rio 

A polite back to school reminder: 

The school day starts at 8.45am, at this time all children 

should be in their class lines on the playground ready for 

their teachers to collect them and bring them into school. Any 

brief messages may be given at this time. Anything that   

requires a lengthier conversation please email the school office to make 

an appointment. 

Once the classes are in school, the doors will be closed promptly to aid 

pupil safety. If you are late and the school doors are closed, please      

accompany your child to the school office to sign them in and provide the 

reason for the lateness. 

After the children are safely in school, please vacate the school site in a 

timely manner so we can lock external gates to ensure the site is secure. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

TS BACCHANTE        

Aged 10 to 11 years old interested in Nautical 

Adventure and fun?  Join Junior Sea Cadets, Leamington & Warwick Sea 

Cadet Unit.                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Our Unit address is Leamington & Warwick Sea Cadets, Riverside, Off 

Adelaide Road, Leamington Spa, CV32 5AH. Juniors meet on Tuesdays 

7.15pm to 9.30pm. 

Come down and have a look around or email for further details 

leamingtonandwarwickscc@outlook.com or on the internet https://

www.sea-cadets.org/apply 


